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Hey All-  
 
It's been really busy, but we will be getting together this Friday.  Right now my 
computer is messed up so I can't seem to receive email although I think this will 
send OK.  If anyone wants to contact me the phone is the most-sure way right now.  
 
  
See you all around...  
 
-Gary & Sandra-  
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